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Would you like to be 
a spon7 

YES NO ----

Would you like to attend? 

Yes no ____ _ 

or check later ------



THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

Mr. Deaver: 

The Congressman's office called 
this morning -- do you have any 
objections to having your name 
on the invitation? 

They're going to print tomorrow? 

YES NO 



GEORGE M. O'BRIEN 
FOURTH DISTRICT 

ILLINOIS 

I I 
1, 

HOUSE OF REPRESENTATIVES 

WASHINGTON, D. C. 20515 

July 25, 1983 

The Honorable Michael Deaver 
Deputy Chief of Staff 
The White House 
1600 Pennsylvania Avenue 
Washington, D.C. 20500 

Dear Mike: 

I am planning a fund raising reception 
to be held from 6:00 to 8:00 p.m. at the Capitol 
Hill Club on Tuesday, October 25th. I would be 
extremely grateful if you would ~gree to be a 
sponsor for this event, allowing me to have your 
name on the invitations. 

I realize that it is too far in advance 
for you to make a commitment as to whether or not 
you might attend, but Mary Lou and I are hopeful 
that you and Carolyn will be able to work it into 
your schedules. Your presence would add a lot to 
the occasion and we would love to have you as our 
guests. 

I will appreciate it very much if you 
will have someone on your sta c 11 Dot Powell 
in my office, 225-3635, wit reg rd to my request. 

i 



JACK WILLIAMS 
Box 137, Pinetop Az. 

es935 

August 10, 19()3 

Dear Michael Deaver: 
First Lady Nancy HeagfWl. suggested I 

write you on another matter which never deve~oped. 
Let me introduce myself. I served the 

same eight years as Governor that the President served 
only in Arizona. 

I would write Hrs. Reagan, but I under­
stand she is at the Ranch. 

Some years ago when I was Mayor of 
Phoenix, President "lken arranged for a private tour 
of the Public Hooms of the White Mouse. 

Hy son and bis wife and two daughters 
will be in Wesbington, August 19th. 

If possible and permissable could such 
a tour be arranged for them? 

If an aide can be assigned to show them 
around I 1-vould be very grateful. 

Ilis address is: 
JOHN R. WILLIAMS 
648 13th Street, 
M0nbattan Beacb, 
California 90266 

If such permission can be granted and 
a tour arranged could you advise him directly? 

Excuse this informality, but I am 
writing from a summer home and have no stationary or 
facilities here. 

Warmest 
• 
• 

Williams lr0~-33,-33?7 
orn r Governor of Ariz.) 

cc Ric ·Williams J>/17/IJ 
C(L.l.&d. J'- a-~ ;-,,../Jo. ib /h1>1.Wi/I;~ -
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THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

August 5, 1983 

MEMORANDUM 

TO 

FROM 

Michael Deaver 
Fred Ryan 
Carol McCain 
Rex Scouten 
Gahl Hodges 

James S. Rosebus~ 

' I ~I ~ 

j 

- ) \ 
/,,,.;.- ..._ 
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Attached are the amended procedures to be strictly followed 
for all special tours. Please note these changes. 
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THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

August 5, 1983 

PROCEDURES FOR SPECIAL WHITE HOUSE TOURS 

Special tours are defined as not public or general tours 
?ut arranged for specific constituents or groups. 

The following procedures shall be observed: 

1. Upon receipt of such a special tour request, the 
Deputy Director of the Visitors' Office checks the 
Directors of the following off ices by telephone to 
confirm availability of the House: 

Ushers Off ice 
Social Off ice 
Presidential Scheduling 

2. If each of these offices confirms availability, an 
acceptance letter is sent to the group, a copy of 
such letter with date, time, etc., highlighted shall 
be sent to Ushers, Social and Presidential 
Scheduling offices. 

3. Every Monday the Tour Office will send a written 
summary showing what (if any) afternoon tours are 
scheduled for that week. This written report (see 
attached) will go to Mike Deaver and to the Ushers', 
Social and Scheduling Offices. 

4. The Director of the Tour Office will attend weekly 
meetings of the Advance Scheduling and Social 
Offices held by the Chief of Staff, East Wing. These 
meetings follow the Long-Range Scheduling meetings 
and establish location and responsibility for 
executing all Residence and Rose Garden events. 

5. The Director of the Tour Office will personally 
receive and note all set-up memos from the Scheduling 
and Social Off ices and immediately notify both 
offices of any last minute conflict. In addition, 
Bill Sittmann will be notified of any last minute 
conflict. 
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6~ If any previously unscheduled events are placed 
on the President's schedule and require the use 
of the Residence, the Scheduling Office will 
confirm with the Tour Office that there is no con­
flict with tour commitments. 

7. In the case of some error or controversy, the 
tour guides will immediately inform Bill Sittmann, 
the Director of the Visitors' Office and the Chief 
of Staff, East Wing prior to cancellation of any 
tour. They will seek resolution to any problem 
of tour cancellation. This decision will not rest 
with the Ushers' Office or with the tour guides. 



Au9ust 3, 1983 

Dear Ms.. Kodmur: 

My sincere thanks for the bottle of 1979 
Corton-Charlema9ne which you sent to Michael 
Deaver for me. I deeply appreciate this 
gesture of Franco-American friendship and 
hope you will convey my 9ratJ.tude to everyone 
who joined in this special remembrance. 

Nancy also sends you and your colleagues her 
best wishes. 

Sincerely, 

RONALD RE!\GAN 

Ms. Julie Ann Kodmur 
Frederick Wildman and Sons, Ltd. 
21 East 69th Street 
New York, New York 10021 
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THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

AUgust·4,· 1983 

Procedures for Afternoon 

/ 
/ 

Tours for special afternoon gybups through the White House 
shall observe the following;/ 

/ 

/ 
i 

Upon receipt of /such a special request (usually a 
group whose s· e prohibits them from coming in the 
8:00 a.m. ti e slot) the Visitors office checks the 
following r availability of the House: 

I 

Us rs office 
s,¢cial off ice 

~residential Scheduling 
/ 
each of these offices states the House is avail-

le and a confirmation letter is sent to the group, 
copy of such letter with date, time etc. highlighted 

11 be sent to Ushers, Social, and Presidential 
eduling offices. 

~ach form from this office (see attached) shall be 
~ent rr;so(;ial and Presidential Scheduling showing 
what ater~oon tours are scheduled for that week. 
\ _/ 

It~ ·s ho this will avoid any mix-ups in the scheduling of 
special group tours. 
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AFTERNOON TOURS SCHEDULED BY VISITORS OFFICE 
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DATE TIME I TYPE TOUR I NAME OF GROUP NUMBER PEOPLE 
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MEMORANDUM 

MEMORANDUM FOR: 

FROM: 

SUBJECT: 

THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

August 3, 1983 

MICHAEL K. DEAVER ~ 

EDWARD V. HICKEY, JR.~~ 
Planned Major Maintenance Work at 
Camp David 

Major maintenance is required on the buildings and grounds at 
Camp David. Much of the work involves repairs to cabin roofs, 
chimneys and building foundations, including replacing the 
roof on Aspen Lodge. 

Due to the disruption of such work, I have asked that it be 
completed during the President's West Coast visit in August. 
Our plan is to start work on August 8th and complete the 
projects by September 1st. 

Your assistance in minimizing visits to Camp David during the 
maintenance period will be greatly appreciated. 
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B,iographee' ~· sfgnat~r~Michael K. Deaver date 8/3/83pho~e 

Will you list as is ••. Mr. Deaver has approved 
A publicat~on of the Congressional Staff Directory, Ltd. 

------
.• Thank you. 
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August 1, 1983 

Dear Mr. Won Pat: 

The President has asked me to thank you for your July 22 
letter regarding the possibility of his scheduling a visit to 
Guam. 

You may be assured that the comments and concerns you have 
expressed regarding Guam's relations with the United States 
and the President's upcoming Pacific trip will receive every 
attention by the appropriate White House advisers. I have 
asked that you be kept apprised of any developrn~nts in this 
regard. 

We appreciate your interest in writing and offering a warm 
welcome on behalf of the people in Guam. 

With best wishes, 

Sincerely, 

Kenneth M. Duberstein 
Assistant to the President 

•rhe Honorable Antonio B. Won Pat 
House of Representatives 
Washington, D.C. 20515 

KMD: CMP: .MDB: mdb 

cc: w/copy of inc to Fred Ryan - for further action 

cc: w/copy inc 
cc: w/copy 
WH RECORDS 
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ANTONIO 8. WON PAT, M.C. 
- TERRITORY OF GUAM 

COMMITTEES: 
ARMED SERVICES 

LD" SUBCOMMITTEES: 

{ .. WASHINGTON OFFICE: 

€ongrt55 of tbt W:nittb ~tatt.5 
Jf}oust of l\epresentatibti 

Uaitbington, l\.C. 20515 

MILITARY INSTALLATIONS AND 
FACILITIES 2133 RAYBURN HOUSE OFFICE BUILDING 

(202) 225-1188 

DISTRICT OFFICE: 
215 MARTYR STREET 

AGANA,GUAM 
472-8648;477-8620 

DISTRICT OFFICE-MAILING ADDRESS 
P.O. BOX 3649 

AGANA, GUAM 96910 

The Honorable Ronald Reagan 
President of the United States 
The White House 
Washington, D.C. 20500 

Dear Mr. President: 
! 

July 22, 1983 

RESEARCH AND DEVELOPMENT 

INTERIOR AND INSULAR 
AFFAIRS 

SUBCOMMITTEES: 

CHAIRMAN, INSULAR AFFAIRS 

PUBLIC LANDS AND 
NATIONAL PARKS 

It is my understanding from a number of sources that you are presently 
scheduled to visit Guam sometime in early November as part of your trip to 
the Far East. This is indeed good news. President Nixon was the last President 
to visit Guam. In the years since, the wish has often been expressed by island 
leaders that our nation's highest elected leader visit Guam--America's westernmost 
region--and see first hand the benefits democracy has brought to the territory of 
Guam. 

Over the Fourth of July Congressional recess, I was privileged to lead a 
Congressional delegation to Guam, Japan, the Philippines, and Saipan to review 
military facilities and other matters in these areas. We found our reception 
most warm, particularly in Guam which is one of the most patriotic locations 
under the American flag. 

I can assure you that you will be most welcome in Guam. Further, I believe 
that you and your staff would greatly benefit from a visit with the local residents, 
even if it was only for a few hours. While we all recognize the pressures attendent 
with your tasks at hand, Guam is American and the large military population there 
and the civilian population have all expressed their hope that you will find the 
time to meet with them and see the territory which is America's front line of defense 
in the Pacific. 

In this connection, some concern was expressed on Guam earlier this week when 
your Deputy Chief of Staff, Mr. Michael Deaver and others in his group left Guam 
without meeting with local .pfficials or the press. Their isolation during that 
time has led to speculation that your own trip would be brief and marked by limited 
contact with islanders. I sincerely hope this will not be the case. Guam is 
American soil and my constituents await your coming with far more enthusiam than 
you will ever find in Japan or the Philippines. 

Because of our physical isolation, we often do feel that our needs do not 
receive the full attention of the U.S. Government. This is why I strive so hard 
to bring Congressional delegations to Guam. Your presence there would certainly 
boost morale for the local military population and assure Americans in Guam that 
the White House appreciates their role in the defense of this nation and recognizes 
the significance of the territory to our country. Over the past few months, there 
has been a growing concern on Guam about our relations with the United States. 
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While there is never a question in the Public's mind about continued strong ties 
with the U.S., we are concerned that neglect from Washington has eroded our ability 
to be self-governing and prosperous in the territory. Further, while we see almost 
daily signs that the U.S. is negotiating new alliances with our sister islands in 
the Trust Territory, providing them with huge sums and other benefits, we see no 
signs that this ~ountry is interested to any large degree in working to improve 
Guam's economic condition or political status. I believe that your visit to the 
territory would be a welcome sign that this nation does have the best interests of 
Americans in Guam at heart and indicate that there is indeed a future for Guam 
within the American political sphere. 

I would certainly welcome the opportunity to assist your office on the upcoming 
Pacific trip. And, if your schedule permits, I would welcome the opportunity to 
personally extend to you on behalf of the people of Guam a warm welcome to the 
territory. 

0 B. WON PAT 
Chairman, Subcommittee 

on Insular Affairs 

.·~ , 


